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Consultant WSP will be conducting 
site visit   

  
(Kahnawake – 25, Tsothohrhkó:wa/January 2022) 
 
The Capital Unit of the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke would like to 
inform the community that the Consultant WSP will be conducting a 
site visit in the areas shown on the map below, weather permitting, on 
Thursday, January 27, 2022.  
 

 
 
WSP will be carrying out a soil characterization of these areas for soil 
management purposes. 
 
Your patience throughout this project is greatly appreciated. Please 
contact the Technical Services Office at 514-635-1016 if further 
information is required. 
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